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First Meeting of the TCI’s Nathan Campus Chinese Club for Trimester 1
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On 27 March 2019 the first meeting of the Nathan campus Chinese Club at Griffith University was held at the Bray
Centre with the theme of Chinese musical instruments. TCI teachers introduced the pipa, bamboo flute and erhu,
which are the most popular musical instruments in China. Then the teachers performed some famous songs such as
A Night of Flowers and Moonlight by the Spring River on the pipa, Erdos on the bamboo flute, The Fernleaf Hedge
Bamboo in the Moonlight on the cucurbit flute and Horse Racing on the erhu. After the performance, the students
explored the musical instruments under the guidance of their teachers.
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TCl teacher Phoebe Huang performing traditional Chinese music on the pipa and giving an interpretation of her pipa
performance
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TCl teacher Lucy Lee performing traditional Chinese music on the bamboo flute & cucurbit flute and giving an
interpretation of her flute performance
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TCl teacher Harris Liu performing traditional Chinese music on the erhu and giving an interpretation of his erhu
performance
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The Chinese Club in Trimester 1 is scheduled to be held from 2.00- 3.00 pm each Wednesday. It is designed for
Griffith and TCl students, but also welcomes those whom are interested in Chinese culture. The topics of the Chinese
Club will cover many aspects of Chinese culture, including Chinese music, paper cutting, painting, calligraphy, knots,
games and movies. The Chinese Club teachers are native Mandarin speakers willing to provide not only Chinese
culture presentations, but also will offer specialised support to solve problem learning Mandarin.



